
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Spiritual, moral and social awareness theme for November…..Respect 

Week beginning 8th November 2021 

 

Attendance 

A large number of pupils are arriving late to school. Of course, we all have occasional mornings where 
something derails our usual routines, but I would like to remind those families who regularly arrive between 5 

and 10 minutes late that every minute in school counts. If you are experiencing ongoing difficulties with 
punctuality, please seek advice from Mr Robinson or Mrs Forbes.  

 
Please also note that pupils arriving after the doors are closed must be signed in by an adult; this is a 

safeguarding precaution. 

 
Dinner Registers 

Please note that these close at 9.30 when orders are sent to the kitchen. If your child arrives in school later 
than 9.30, please make alternative lunch arrangements with the office staff.  

 

Dates for the Term. 
22nd Nov  Immunisations- flu nasal spray 

6th Dec   Digital Pantomime for pupils and families (£1.00) 
8th Dec              Christmas lunch (£3.50, free to R/Y1/Y2 and those in receipt of FSM) Children not  

   requiring a Christmas lunch, must bring a packed lunch.  

8th Dec    Holly and Ivy Christmas performance (£1.00) 
10th Dec  Pupil performances will be posted on Facebook 

10th Dec   Cramlington Remotely Christmas activity day 
13th Dec  Y3/4 party (£2.00 per child) 

14th Dec  Y5/6 party (£2.00 per child) 
15th Dec  Y1/2 party (£2.00 per child) + draw for the Christmas hampers. (£1 per ticket) 

16th Dec  EYFS party (£2.00 per child) 

17th Dec  School closes non-uniform (1.00) pupils can be collected at 1.30/3.15 
 

Tuesday 4th January is a Teacher Training day; school re-opens to pupils on Wednesday 5th January 
 

Milk for the Spring Term. 

Please order, and if necessary pay, via the google form to be sent shortly. This will be £15.00 for the spring 
term. 

 
Schoolpay App 

 
Please make any payments for December activities via the schoolpay app, including milk requests for the Spring 

term; a google form will be sent to parents. 

 
Christmas Cards 

Our new school post box will be open in the Hall from 1st December. Pupils wishing to send their friends a 
Christmas card should write the recipient’s name and class on the envelope ie Sam Jones   Year 3. 

 
Cards will be covid-quarantined and issued to children on Fridays 

 

Sickness 
The recent sickness and diarrhoea outbreak seems to be over. We are reverting back to 24 hours absence if 

your child suffers from this. 
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